
GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION 

Tuesday, September 17, 1957 

SPECIAL MEETING 

A combination breakfast and meeting of the Planning 
Commission was held at 7:15 A. M. at the Uranium Club 
to discuss the verbal request by R. P. Wiseheart to 
rezone the south part of the property at 21st and 
Grand. 

Members present were: Chairman A l Cornelison, Mrs. 
E s t e l l e Brumbaugh, Richard Zollner, Robert Van Duesen, 
Howard McMullin, Claud Smith, Laird Smith, and 
Planning Director Gene A l l e n . 

A f i e l d t r i p was taken by members to look at the area 
i n question. After due discussion and viewing of 
maps, Laird Smith moved to recommend against any 
business zoning north of Grand Avenue i n the Wiseheart 
property. Motion seconded and carried, with Howard 
McMullin and A l Cornelison voting i n the negative. 
Multiple unit zoning i s to be considered for the north 
side of Grand Avenue east of 20th Street. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 A. M. 

Gene A l l e n , Secretary Pro-tern 


